
Membership News 

At the time of print the club’s 

membership figures show a 

healthy growth: 

Seniors 65 

Juniors 39 

Beginners 97 on the register 

We lost a few members last 

year due to work 

commitments and injury – we 

hope that they are able to 

return to the sport (and 

hopefully us) in the near 

future. 

We hope that many of our 

recent beginners will soon be 

joining us as members. 

Club Tournaments 2013 
(dates for the diary) 

 

Sunday 9
th

 June
 

Waterloo Challenge 
Annual knock out event 

Morning – 6 dozen seeding round 

(national rounds) 

Afternoon – knockout event 

All day event 

Entry Free 

∞∞∞∞∞∞∞∞∞∞∞∞∞∞∞∞∞∞ 

 

Sunday 8
th

 September 

GVA Club Championships 
Entry to be in advance. 

Rounds will be York Hereford and 

Bristol 1 to 5 

All day event 

Entry Free 
∞∞∞∞∞∞∞∞∞∞∞∞∞∞∞∞∞∞ 

 

Further details for the above will 

be published and advertised via 

email and the club website 
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Something new and different 
Well here goes! I think it is about time that we start to spread the news about our club in good old fashioned 

print. I suspect that we will not have enough information for a monthly news sheet but I will attempt to put 

something together every 3 months so it becomes a report of what has been and an update on what will take 

place in the near future. It shall be a members’ news sheet so if you have ever wanted to see your name in print 

(as the writer of a news item or even the subject of the article) then here is YOUR chance. I shall of course 

exercise some editorial judgement as to suitable articles but rest assured I shall certainly try to include all 

stories of interest.What do you think? Over to you! 

Paul 

Temporary Editor in Chief (happy for another to take my place.........) 

 

****************************************** 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Some of you may have already seen 

this photos at the recent premier of 

the film Brave – can anyone spot 

the mistake. Answers on a postcard 

to Disney/Pixar c/o The Idiot Prop 

Manager. 

 

Club Website 

A number of members have 

asked what is happening with 

our website as it is not being 

updated frequently enough. 

I am grateful to Mike Rix for 

taking on this particularly 

difficult role from the previous 

webmaster. Mike has found that 

the website needs a complete re-

build as the previous software 

used was not suitable. Mike is 

working hard behind the scenes 

to correct this and has recently 

recruited Chris Plater to assist – 

thanks Chris. I am sure that the 

site will be up and running 

properly very soon. 

Can I thank everyone for their 

patience. 

 

 

The club was one of the first to 

apply and receive from 

ArcheryGB this status. Over the 

next few months Tim, Paul and 

Purdy will be applying for 

specialist status in Performance, 

Community and Young People. 

If any member will like to know 

about this please contact any one 

of us. 

 


